

Stephen Roe Lewis *Lieutenant Governor*

GILA RIVER INDIAN COMMUNITY

Executive Office

"A New Generation of Leadership Serving the People"

May 23, 2012

The Honorable Andrew Kunasek Chairman of the Maricopa County Board of Supervisors 301 W. Jefferson, 10th Floor Phoenix, AZ 85003

Dear Chairman Kunasek,

The Gila River Indian Community is pleased to inform you that your grant application to the State Shared Revenue Program for the Community Dental Foundation, Children's Mobile Dental Clinic has been approved in the amount of \$200,000.00 as specified in the enclosed document.

The State Shared Revenue Program allows the Tribe to make 12 percent of its annual contribution to the State of Arizona directly to cities, towns and counties for services that benefit the general public. The project described in your application serves to do just that and we are excited about the opportunity to assist you in your goals.

Enclosed for your records is a signed resolution authorizing the approval of this grant by the Gila River Indian Community Council. A check for your grant amount and specific reporting information will be mailed to you under separate cover. Congratulations and best wishes to your organization.

Sincerely,

Gregory Mendoza, Governor Gila River Indian Community

cc: Kelly Richardson, Grant Contact